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  Perler Beads in the Media Center

Ms. Handy's class

had some quality

SEL time with Perler

Beads in the Media

Center!



From the School 
Counseling Office

Important Dates #LevelUp of the week
Gavin Hawkswell
From Mr. Licata: Gavin is an

outstanding student who goes above
and beyond the expectations for

classroom assignments and projects
that we work on during Spanish class.

He is helpful and courteous to his
peers and teachers and has the

natural ability to be a leader with
strong moral character. Way to go

Gavin, bien hecho! 

Dec 23 - Last day before Winter
break
Jan 3 - Return from break
Jan 5 - NHS Induction Ceremony
Jan 11 - WCCC Dual Enrollment
Parent Presentation



Mrs. Potestio's class helped
decorate our lobby to get in
the holiday spirit! They also

went to Target for Christmas
shopping and Applebee's for

lunch!



You can
find a

donation
box in the

front
lobby!

The Prom Committee has decided to
offer an individual fundraiser to reduce
the cost of the prom bid. We anticipate

that the prom bid this year is about
$100. We are offering students the

opportunity to earn $40 off of their bid.
To do so, you must sell an entire box

of old fashion candy. If you are
interested, please see Mrs. DeRenzo

in HS 17.



Anything But a Backpack Day!



Anything But a Backpack Day!



Anything But a Backpack Day!



Friends of Rachel was able to donate 607
toys to Project Self Sufficiency for the

Stuff the Stocking Contest! 

Shopping Trip to
Five Below



After school
turoring
begins

Tuesday,
Jan 3! 

Register
for the 
 SAT @ collegeboard.org


